
Pakistan   New opportunities for EFP 

 

The DECP Country Manager for Pakistan Andrew Moore undertook a mission to the 

Employers Federation of Pakistan (EFP) in May 2017. The purpose of this mission was to 

discuss developments agreed at the EFP Board Retreat held in Dubai. 

 

It was clear that progress had been made since the election of a newly appointed President and 

Board. The profile of the EFP had increased considerably and progress had been made in the 

organisation of the secretariat. 

 

The National Elections in Pakistan in 2018 provides the EFP with the opportunity to set out a 

Business Manifesto which will be sent to all the political parties. This document will set the 

issues on which employers want the newly appoint Government to take action. 


